
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

HAMPSHIRE LIQUOR COMMISSION 
 

October 2, 2014 
 

Jeff Magnussen, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.   
Present:  Trustee Brust, Ebert 
 
Trustee Brust moved, to approve the minutes for October 2, 2014. 
 
                                             Seconded by Ebert 

     Motion carried by voice vote 
     Ayes: All 
     Nays: None 
     Absent: None 
 

Reviewed liquor applications for the year 2015 
Trustee Ebert moved, to approve the following  liquor licenses for the year 2015; The 
Kave, Corkshire, Red Ox, Tuscan Sun Wine, Travel Centers of America, Rose Garden, 
Arrowhead Citgo, and Road Ranger. 
  

     Seconded by Brust 
     Motion carried by roll call vote 
     Ayes: Brust, Ebert, Magnussen 
     Nays: None 
     Absent: None 
 

Trustee Ebert moved, to approve the Hampshire Marathon liquor license contingent 
upon their complete application filing.    
  

     Seconded by Brust 
     Motion carried by roll call vote 
     Ayes: Brust, Ebert, Magnussen 
     Nays: None 
     Absent: None 
 

Discussed about Special Event – one day liquor license; as long as the fingerprints are 
from the same person and the application is fine, the Liquor Commissioner will approve it 
without holding a liquor meeting for one item. 
 
Village President Magnussen inquired about raising the fees for liquor license. The 
Village Clerk will poll surrounding areas so we can see what other villages charges. 
 

Adjournment  
Trustee Brust moved, to adjourn the Liquor Commission meeting at 6:41 p.m.    
 

Seconded by Trustee Ebert 
Motion carried by voice vote 
Ayes: All  
Nays: None 
Absent: None 

     ______________________________________ 
     Jeff Magnussen, Village President                


